

NEWSLETTER GETTING STARTED 2012

IIII WE CAN'T WAIT UNTIL THE END OF JANUARY IIIII

We have been thinking. Over the break it has become very clear that the withdrawal symptoms are almost as bad as giving up smoking again. PLUS when we look ahead at what is waiting for us to attend to in 2012 clearly that the sooner we get started the better.

- There's the Sports Day display to prepare. We have a few items to put on display but they will all need getting ready though.
- There's the workshop to sort out and somehow make things more accessible. Over the break all sorts of new tools and things have arrived and need attending to as well.
- Our store area next door needs a total emptying out and the things that can be disposed of sorted then the good stuff put back in a more organised way on racks.

SO NEXT TUESDAY, 17 JANUARY IS OUR NEW RESTART DAY FOLLOWED BY THURSDAY AND SO ON.

The focus on that first day will be lots of good conversation, ideas for the year, reorganising the workshop, the storage areas and generally getting ourselves and our place ready for major action.

This year is the time for major work on developing our facility to a new level. A men's place that can provide a much wider range of activities and greater support for our members and the community in general. The Council is ready to listen and help us in our venture.

I look forward to seeing you all there.

The place - KCDC Depot behind 24 Rangihiroa Street, Waikanae Beach. 10am until 12.30pm or whenever we finish

Cheers everyone

Nigel Clough, Chairman, MenzShed Kapiti - 904 2932

Peter - 904 3323 Charles - 904 1640 John - 902 4108